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Sermon Notes 

 

April 18,  2021 

   

Prelude                  

                                                                                                                              

Welcome                                                                        Pastor Robb                                   

                                                                                                                             

Call to Worship                Romans 6:23                          Chris Roth 

 

“I’m So Glad, Jesus Lifted Me”      

                                                                                                                             

Invocation                                                                      Curt Roland 

                                                                      

“Love Lifted Me”                                                                                                        
                               

Children’s Feature                                                          Pastor Robb 

(Children’s ages 3-6 are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

 

“From the Inside Out” 

“Lord, I Need You”     

                                                                                                                          

Offertory Prayer                                                           Bill Bowman                                       

                                                          

Worship Through Giving 

Offertory                        “Open Our Eyes”                 Lorraine Vice                              

  

Message in Song                “Jesus Is Better”                Marty Ansley 

                                                  

Message              “Consequences for Disobedience”    Pastor Robb 

                                            Jonah 1:1-16                                                                        

(Page 916  in your Pew Bible) 

 

Response To Worship         “Give Us Clean Hands”   

 

Closing Prayer                                                                John Gilkey                                                                                                                             

MINISTRY OF PRAYER 

CHURCH FAMILY 

         Mike Koehn         Melanie Bruffett      Pastor Robb        

          Peggy Banwart     Bonnie O’Neal      Royce/Sue Hines       

      Brian Gilbert      Phyllis Morris         
        

EXTENDED CHURCH FAMILY 

Tom Laepple, nephew of Roberta Hampton  Traci Overman, friend of Kristi Gordon 

Rhonda Enochs, friend of Anna Voorhees      Becky Powell, friend of Teresa Roberts 

Judy, Donna Kramer’s Mother          Linda Welch        

Gary Gordon, friend of Ron & Lynnann Sandberg   

    Justin Weis, friend of Anna Voorhees            

      Gloretta Rhodes, wife of Bro. Gordon Rhodes 

     Beth Pettibon, friend of Barb & David Thrasher 

Josie Chairez, great niece of Brenda Onstott 

Melissa Fanning, friend of Jennifer Beem    Dwayne Sprouls, brother of Dwight Sprouls 

Elizabeth Banwart, cousin of David & Peggy Banwart 

             Jessica Querry, sister-in-law of Kerri Beshore                             

                                          
           

MILITARY PERSONNEL 

Dylan Hill-Eielson Air Force base, Alaska -son in law of Darin & Jennifer Beem 

Caleb Stevens- USAF Las Vegas , NV, son of Gary & Shelia Stevens 

Richard Jones - Army, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Brandon Lipe - Chicago, Il. grandson of Noel & Lynn Grigery 

Joey Rossiter  - North Carolina, grandson of Sue Hobson 

Merissa Schmidt - Pentagon, granddaughter of Wanda Reno 

Landon McManis - Moody AFB, GA, grandson of Albert & Justine McManis                          

Mark Jones - Okinawa, Japan, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Patrick Beetler - Camp LaJeune, NC, son of Sherry Stettler 

Nathan Davis-National Guard, husband of Sarah Davis 

 

 MISSION OUTREACH 

Pastoral Staff      Lamar’s Unchurched      Building Committee  
 

(Prayer requests will be left in Bulletin for 3 weeks unless updated) 

To Know Christ and To Make Him Known 

No Evening Service 



THIS WEEK AT FBC 

 SUNDAY, APRIL 18 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service  
   4:00 pm  Special Business Meeting 
                     In Sanctuary 
   4:30 pm  Community Youth Pizza & Toby Mac 
                           Concert @ Barco Drive-in 
 
TUESDAY, APRIL 20 
    7:00 pm  Nominating Committee Meeting 
                                                                                                    
  WEDNESDAY, APRIL 21 
     5:30 pm BLAST 
     6:30 pm Women’s Bible Study 
     6:30 pm  Revelation Bible Study 
     6:30 pm  Choir 
     7:00 pm  Collision Youth 
     7:15 pm  Adoration & Praise Bells 
            
  THURSDAY, APRIL 22 
    9:00 am Bible Study Fellowship 
    1:30 pm Women’s Bible Study 
                                                       
  SUNDAY, APRIL 25 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service 
             No Evening Service        

Volunteers for Next Week-Apr. 25 

Kingdom Kids 
   Coordinator:  Becky Powell 
         Workers:   Logan Powell/ Brenda Smith 
 
   Nursery Volunteers Needed, Contact Jolene @ 
                                417-214-4115 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

                            Greeters 
        NE Door :    Jeff / Jenny Tucker 
        NW Door:    Wanda Reno 
        SW Door:     Abby / John Gilkey 
        SE Door :     Curt / Susan Roland 

 

Connection Center 

Marno Patterson 
 

Audio/Visual 
            Sound:      Chris Roth 
  Lights/Video:      Dayne Shoff 

 
Children’s Church 

Carol Reavley 
 

 Deacon of the Month 
Bill Bowman / Gerald Swearingen 

 

      Community Youth Pizza & Concert           

             TODAY, Apr. 18th  -Toby Mac 

                 Serving : Mother Tuckers Pizza 

     4:30 pm Pizza & Drinks in Fellowship Hall 

    Gates open @ 6:00 pm at Barco Drive In 

           Coming Thurs. June 17th in Concert 

                 Zac Williams, Mac Powell and Caine 

         For tickets go to: driveintheatertour.com           

          Annie Armstrong Offering  

        Received to Date:  $13,695.00 

                           Goal: $10,000 

     SAVE THE DATE :  JULY 11th—15th 

  VBS Volunteer Forms are in Gathering Area and  

 Can be filled out and turned into church office. 

   Registration can be done online using QR code. 

 TODAY -  A Special Business Meeting 

 The pastor calls a Special Business 

Meeting 

    April 18th, 4:00 pm. (Sanctuary)   

 The FBC’s & 123’s  Ministry Council  

  recommends that First Baptist Church,  

  Lamar, begin a  Kindergarten Class this 

Fall school  year 2021. 

            The Mobile Church Directory  

   Now available. Information to sign in is  

  In the Gathering area. You and your family 

  Can still be added to the directory by filling 

    Out questionnaire in the Gathering Area 

         And return it to the church office. 

           BLOOD MOBILE 

          Monday, April 26th  

    Fellowship Hall 12:00-6:00 pm 

                         Meals-On-Wheels 

                             Monday, April 26th 

                Brenda Stewart & Saundra Moore 

                              Tuesday, April 27th 

                    Sue Ann Noll & Sandy McDown 

            If you would like to volunteer contact         

    Jerry Houghton @ 817-913-6223 or email 

                            jerryho61@gmail.com 

Donations for Operation Christmas Child 
Youth Packing Party 

It is time again to begin preparing for the 
Youth Operation Christmas Child Packing 
Party that will be held in October.  A goal 
has been set for the youth to pack 100 
shoeboxes.  Church-wide collections will be 
held in May through September with spe-
cific items collected each month. 

May items:  bars of soap, toothbrushes 
and boxes of bandages 

We need 100 of each item.  Please bring 
the items to the church and put them in 
the tubs that will be provided.  

Your participation in this ministry is very 
important for it to be successful and will 
allow our youth an opportunity to serve 
through a “hands-on” activity. 

Later in the year individuals and families 
will have the opportunity to personally fill 
shoeboxes.  It is our prayer that more chil-
dren will have the joy of receiving a gift 
and an opportunity to hear the Gospel. 

Serving God together, 

Operation Christmas Child at First Baptist 
Church Lamar 

      Tuesday, April 20th  7:00 pm 

     Nominating Committee Meeting 


